We Make a World of difference!

WOODBRIDGE BILLBOARD

Woodbridge Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools

We Make a World of Difference!

May 24, 2024

Important Phone Numbers - Attendance Line 616-748-3410, Office 616-748-3400

May 27- 31 Menu

Mon. Memorial Day - No School
Tues. A - Ham & Cheese Hot Pocket

B - Chef Salad

Baked Beans, Red Peppers, Broccoli, Red, White &

Blue Fruit Salad, Cantaloupe

Wed. A - Smothered Burrito

B - Chef Salad

Refried Beans, Lettuce, Cherry Tomatoes, Juice Cup,

Apple

Thur. A - New Orleans Chicken & Fried Rice

B - Chef Salad

Cauliflower, Corn, Cucumber, Clementines, Jell-O Fruit

Cocktail

Fri. A - Bosco Sticks w/Marinara

B - Chef Salad

Broccoli, Roasted Carrots, Red Peppers, Applesauce,

Juice Cup

LOST & FOUND

Our Lost & Found table is loaded down with clothing. We have all kinds of Winter Gear and Spring clothing. Please take some time to look over the table to find any missing items your child may have left at school!

WOODBRIDGE TALENT SHOWCASE DATE CHANGE

Out Talent Showcase is now <u>Monday, June 3 - 6:00pm</u> (Previously May 20)

All Woodbridge students and their families are welcome to attend! Please contact Mrs. Boyden at rboyden@zps.org for further details.

LIBRARY BOOKS

We are finishing up a great year of reading here at Woodbridge. All library books are due back to the library by **May 31.**

FOOD DRIVE

Thank you to all who supported our Food Drive this year in partnership with Harvest Stand in Zeeland. As a school, we collected 1780lbs of food, just short of our 1800lbs goal. With being so close to the goal, Mr. Mack has agreed to dress up in costume anyway to celebrate the success of our students!

ARE YOU MOVING OR CHANGING SCHOOLS?

Please notify the office (748-3400) if you plan to move out of the Woodbridge district before the 2024-2025 school year, or if your child will attend a different school. We are in the process of planning for next year and this information would be helpful.

Woodbridge Calendar

May 27

Memorial Day

June 3

School Picnic - See Below

June 5 & 6 ZPS - Half Day

June 7

Half Day - Last Day of School

TRANSPORTATION

Now is the time to fill out the online transportation form for the 2024-2025 school year. Please complete the form for each child in your family by the end of this school year.

Students need to keep their bus tags until the end of this school year. We won't be collecting the bus tags at school or on the buses this year.

Parents/guardians may properly dispose of the bus tags at home once this school year has ended.

Please keep the blue lanyards or black/red fobs at home too. You may reuse those for the next school year. Thank you! https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeN8yTMiCvV85
JYRmy7ydKb8CpO0SD1U5it2h1CfBIVVR5FtQ/viewform

WOODBRIDGE KEYCHAINS

A team of students here at Woodbridge has designed Woodbridge themed keychains that can be 3D printed, and they are wondering if you would like to purchase one for \$1! If so, fill out the Google Form that is linked here, send your money in to your child's teacher, and it will get delivered to them before the end of the school year. If you have questions, let Mr. Boerman know at bboerman@zps.org. Sign up link----Keychain Sign Up

SCHOOL PICNIC

- Monday, June 3rd from 12-1pm
- Parents are welcome and encouraged to pack a picnic for their family.
- A hotdog lunch will be provided for students, parents & siblings, the cost being covered by the PTO - order forms were due back on May 24.
- Students will be dismissed to lunch by grade-level and will meet parents on the playground. Parents do not need to check in at the office and may not enter the building from the playground.